
 

 

Join us at the SFC Open Day 

Saturday 16th November 2019 

 

 

 

  

 

SFC invites you to our next open day on Saturday 16th November 2019. 

 

Our college Ambassador and Red Bull Air Race World Champion Matt Hall has confirmed his attendance, so 

come along for your opportunity to meet Matt and get a photo! 

 

The SFC Open Day is an opportunity for you to view our facilities and fleet, talk to instructors and current 

students, and even go for a trial instructional flight in one of our state-of-the-art training aircraft.  There will also 

be a complimentary all-day sausage sizzle to keep your hunger at bay. Doors open from 09:00-17:00. 

 

Once again we will be offering free of charge trial instructional flights to careers advisors, and students 

either transitioning into year 12 or just graduating from year 12. 

SFC invites you to our next open day – Saturday 16th November 2019.  

 



 

Block your calendar for Saturday 16th November 2019 as SFC throw open our doors for our annual open 

day.  The SFC Ambassador and Red Bull Air Race World Champion Matt Hall has confirmed his attendance, 

so come along for your opportunity to meet Matt and get a photo! 

The SFC Open Day is an opportunity for you to view our facilities and fleet, talk to instructors and current 

students, and even go for a trial instructional flight in one of our state-of-the-art training aircraft.  There will also 

be a complimentary all-day sausage sizzle to keep your hunger at bay. Doors open from 09:00-17:00.   

Ticket options: 

For crowd control purposes this event is ticketed: 

General admission: Free.  Allows you to view our facilities and fleet, talk to instructors and current students, 

and enjoy a complimentary BBQ. Book here. 

Taster Trial Instructional Flight:  $60 per person.  All of the general admission benefits, plus a 15-minute trial 

instructional flight in one of our training aircraft. Book here. 

Y12 Student Taster Trial Instructional Flight: Free. All of the general admission benefits, plus a free 15-

minute trial instructional flight in one of our training aircraft. This option is only available to NSW-based students 

who, at the time of the open day, are either transitioning in to year 12, or have just graduated from year 12. Book 

here. 

For all ticket options capacity is limited, so we suggest you book early to avoid disappointment. If you are under 

18 years old at the time of the event and wish to take a flight with us, your parent or guardian will need to 

complete our consent form. 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/sydney-flight-college-2019-open-day-tickets-69687247433?aff=ebdssbdestsearch
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/sydney-flight-college-2019-open-day-tickets-69687247433?aff=ebdssbdestsearch
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc9AtLEFBHDNBsOIGMNn6VVbUCa1ancVdAbziIPCX9AKgcy0Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc9AtLEFBHDNBsOIGMNn6VVbUCa1ancVdAbziIPCX9AKgcy0Q/viewform
https://www.sfcaero.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/Consent-form.pdf

